
Dear 3BG, 

Hello! How are you all doing? We are really missing you and all the fun we have together in 

class. We have missed hearing your news and listening to your hilarious stories. We hope 

you have been having lots of fun with your families and making the most of the time you 

have together. 

How are the seeds doing that we planted together in class? We hope they have started to 

sprout and that you have remembered to re-plant them into bigger pots! Have you been 

doing much reading? You know that we both love to read! We’d love to hear if you have any 

book recommendations. We are always keen to find out about new books that we could 

share with our own children. Why not drop us a message using the hello@gig-

mill.dudley.sch.uk email address and put Y3 in the subject box. We love hearing from you all 

and seeing your photos! 

We hope you’ve managed to fit in some home schooling. Don’t worry if you’ve not been 

able to do much – we know it’s really tricky and that your parents may be busy working too. 

Just keep doing your best. You are making us really proud!  

Remember to keep active too. We are both enjoying getting out in the fresh air each day 

and have even been doing some GoNoodle and Just Dance with our families! It makes us all 

laugh. What activities have you been doing? We’d love to hear about it. 

Keep safe, be kind and we will hopefully get to see each other again soon! 

Mrs Glover and Mrs Burke xxx 
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